PUBLIC NOTICE

The Mitchell County Board of Supervisor’s has received a construction permit application for a confinement feeding operation, more specifically described as follows:
Applicant: Kevin & Zachary Byrnes
Location:  Section 32 Jenkins Township
Type of confinement feeding operation structure proposed: One new 2490 head deep pit swine finisher confinement building as an expansion to an existing swine confinement facility.
Animal Unit Capacity of the Confinement Operation after Construction:  4980 animal units. (1992 head of swine finishers)
Examination:  The application is on file at the County Auditor’s Office and is available for public inspection Monday thru Friday between 8:00 am and 4:30 pm. 
Comments:  Written comments may be filed at the County Auditor’s Office addressed to the Mitchell County Board of Supervisors until 4:30 pm on February 14, 2020. Comments will be forwarded to the Iowa Department of Natural Resources.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For Further details, you may contact the Mitchell County Auditor, Lowell Tesch, at the Mitchell County Courthouse, 212 S. 5th Street, Osage, Iowa 50461 or call (641) 832-3946 or contact Supervisor Stan Walk at (641) 220-0958. 

